
 

 
 
 
 
Hi there 

 

Gleniffer High School 

Parent Teacher Association 

Needs You!!! 

 

Let us introduce ourselves. We are the Gleniffer High School Parent Teacher Association (PTA) 
and we are looking for your help. During the school year we try to raise as much money as we 
can to help with the running costs of the school. This includes: 

 
❖  Annual donation to the school 
❖  Help with the running costs of the school's various award schemes for recognising 

achievement 
❖  Provide financial support for clubs and activities 

 
In addition to fundraising we also: 

 
❖  Support school events 
❖  Organise various fundraising nights such as: 
➢  Christmas Fayre 
➢  pamper nights 
➢  tribute nights 
➢  bag packs and bucket collections 

 
As school budgets become tighter and tighter we are trying to raise even more money to help 
and that is where WE NEED YOU! We are finding it harder to raise more money and we are 
looking for some new faces and new ideas. 

 
Please come along to our first meeting of the year in the school on MONDAY 30TH AUGUST at 
6.30pm in the school library.  Should we be unable to meet in person an online meeting will be 
organised. 

 
If you are unable to attend this meeting just pop along anytime, you will be made very welcome. 

  Dates will be advertised early in the new session. 
 
Finally to start the fundraising for the year we are asking each family to donate £3 if you can. 
Remember all monies raised go back into the school and young people. 

 
We look forward to seeing you at our meeting on the 30th August. 

Kinds Regards 

Gleniffer High School PTA 
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Gleniffer High School PTA – Family Donation 2021 - 2022 

 
Please return this slip and your donation to the school office as soon as possible 

 

 
 

Pupil Name:    Class:    

 

 

Parent’s Signature   Date:    


